
The WAO Public School Education Foundation met on June 6th at the WAOHS Library.  
Members present were Carol Anderson, Ellen Strickler, Amy Trudell, Ed Rosendahl, 
Russell Miller, Carol Bowman, Dewey Swanson, Pam Jubie, and Sally Roller.  Carol 
Sedgeman was absent. 
 
Some highlights from the meeting were: 
 
 Thanks were expressed to all that were involved with Scholarship Night in May. 
 
 Picture frames have been purchased for the donor wall.  The 2016 scholarship 
 recipients will be featured this summer.  We decided to order plaques like those 
 on the donor wall with the name of the scholarship so they can be used from year 
 to year.  The frames will be used to showcase various projects and activities 
 throughout the year. 
 
 Angela Spidahl’s recital was held on May 31st. at the Covenant Church.  Angela 
 had designated the free will donations to the Education Foundation.  $265 was 
 taken in. 
 
 Pam Jubie will be in charge of our entry for the Marshall County Fair Parade. 
 
 Many class reunions will be gathering during the fair.   
 
 The WAO School Buildings will be open on Saturday July 23rd.  The gym floors 
 will not be done until after the fair this year, so people will have the opportunity 
 to walk on them. 
 
 Mary Stanislowski submitted a request for the continuation of the magnets for the 
 locker project.  A number of questions were raised and after sharing them with 
 Mary, a decision will be made on this project at the July meeting. 
 
 Golf donation letters were distributed and board members were asked to deliver 
 them. 
 
 Donations and memorials were approved. 
 
  


